
Another lovely week in Acorn classroom and it is
lovely too see the children finding their
confidence and feeling more at home

           In our Acorn Pathways to Write sessions                                         
           this week we have visited the Lost and
Found office and used initial sounds to create
identity labels for some missing animals. 

In maths this week our focus has been the
numbers 1-3, we will stick with these early
numbers for a few weeks and really get to grips
with counting, quantifying and recognition
including subitising. I am really pleased with how
hard all of the children have worked.

Friday 4th October - 2:45pm Drop in and Read
 Family members invited into school to share a reading story or two!

Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th October - 
Parent/Teacher Consultations
 Booking details and more information to follow
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Class News:
Our PE day is Tuesday. This week

will be changing shoes/pumps only.
Please send these to school in a

named PE bag on Tuesday morning.

LILLAH

learninglearning

Phonics:

Today in school we recognised National TA Day. I am sure you
join me in thanking our amazing EYFS teaching assistants for
their hard work, care and dedication. 


